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Krav Maga
Think and act like a Navy SEAL and you can survive anything. You can
live scared—or be prepared. “We never thought it would happen to us.”
From random shootings to deadly wildfires to terrorist attacks, the
reality is that modern life is unpredictable and dangerous. Don’t live
in fear or rely on luck. Learn the SEAL mindset: Be prepared, feel
confident, step up, and know exactly how to survive any lifethreatening situation. Former Navy SEAL and preeminent American
survivalist Cade Courtley delivers step-by-step instructions anyone
can master in this illustrated, user-friendly guide. You’ll learn to
think like a SEAL and how to: improvise weapons from everyday items *
pack a go bag* escape mass-shootings * treat injuries at the scene*
subdue a hijacker * survive extreme climates * travel safely abroad*
defend against animal attacks * survive pandemic * and much more Don’t
be taken by surprise. Don’t be a target. Fight back, protect yourself,
and beat the odds with the essential manual no one in the twenty-first
century should be without. BE A SURVIVOR, NOT A STATISTIC!

Before and After Loss
"[This] book explores a wide spectrum of violent situations and
teaches you how to effectively assess them and how to act
accordingly"--P. [4] of cover.

Black Belt
This book is designed for krav maga trainees, security-conscious
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civilians, law enforcement officers, security professionals, and
military personnel alike who wish to refine their essential krav maga
combatives, improve their chances of surviving a hostile attack and
prevail without serious injury. This book stresses doing the right
things and doing them in the right way. Right technique + Correct
execution = Maximum Effect.--Publisher.

Muay Thai Counter Techniques
A Simon & Schuster eBook. Simon & Schuster has a great book for every
reader.

Paracord Outdoor Gear Projects
As the official defensive tactics system of Israeli police, military,
and elite special operations units, krav maga has proven its
effectiveness from front lines and back streets to prisoner transport
and "take no prisoners" missions. For the first time,"Black Belt Krav
Maga" teaches and illustrates the discipline's most lethal fighting
and self-defense moves in book format. These no-holds-barred street
fighting techniques are designed to do one thing and one thing only:
end a fight as quickly as possible by completely disabling an
opponent. Extensive counterattacks are illustrated for the most
dangerous situations, including neutralizing attackers armed with
guns, knives, and other weapons. The program in Black Belt Krav Maga
trains readers to functionduring the stress and shock of a sudden,
violent encounter and react with a perfectly coordinated
counterattack--quickly, automatically, and with deadly accuracy.

Higher Judo
T.D. Jakes’ He-Motions meets The Art of War in this accessible
guidebook to help today’s man navigate and thrive in these
unpredictable times. Rev. Dr. Alyn E. Waller, pastor of the megachurch Enon Tabernacle, shares wisdom from his ministry and longtime
martial arts experience to inspire and offer moral guidance to
navigate the complex challenges today’s men face in daily life. Where
do I fit in the job market and will I ever feel financially secure?
How can I lead my family without being a chauvinist or blocking my
partner from living fully and expressing her gifts? How do I deal with
the fact that my partner makes more money—or has a better job, or owns
the home we live in, or is more educated—than I am? These are but a
few of the questions that Waller has heard over and over again as he’s
counseled thousands of men, many of whom seek a new set of skills to
thrive in modern society. Dramatic shifts in our nation’s cultural,
economic, social, and political landscape have upended their lives,
leaving them feeling betrayed and lost. In this eye-opening and
inspirational book, Waller draws from his Christian teachings and the
lessons he’s learned from martial arts and extreme adventures to offer
Page 2/15

Read Book Online Krav Maga Extreme Survival Active Shooter Carjacking
Home Invasion Predator Profiling
men innovative strategies to help them fight today’s challenges in
ways that affirm their manhood. He offers ten crucial and accessible
life tenets such as: prioritize the immediate threat then handle first
things first; conserve your resources; and you can survive fear and
pain. Code of the Righteous Warrior empowers us to live our best life
and rise above any difficulties we may face.

SAS and Special Forces Self Defence Handbook
Learn kirigami—the Japanese art of papercrafting with this fun craft
book. You'll be amazed at the intricate and beautiful projects you can
create with just a piece of paper and a pair of scissors. Kirigami
Home Decorations features 25 original paper cutting projects including
Wall Flowers, Papered Eggs, May Baskets, Napkin Rings and Place Cards.
Crafts expert Florence Temko provides clear, easy-to-follow
instructions and step-by- step diagrams that make learning kirigami
fun and simple. Kirigami projects inlcude: Butterfly Window Pi Picture
Kirigami Sun Paper Quilt Basket Treasure Box Napkin Rings And many
more…/li> Crafters who like origami will love kirigami—it's just like
origami, but you can make paper designs that are decorative and often
functional too!

Krav Maga Weapon Defenses
The complete beginner’s guide to Krav Maga An instructional book for
athletes interested in this type of self-defense Updated edition that
contains the basic rules and new tips to improve your form and prevent
injury This training manual is ideal for anyone curious about Krav
Maga. This noncompetitive self- defense technique began in the Israeli
Defense Force (IDF). The guide’s author, Boaz Aviram, has been a
member of the IDF for years. Krav Maga brings together skills and
training from many martial arts, ranging from jiujitsu to judo to
boxing. It shares with is students critical lessons in maintaining
awareness and making each strike count in self-defense. In its
instructional and updated edition, Krav Maga: Use Your Body as a
Weapon teaches athletes about their own anatomy and muscles to help
them avoid injury. Aviram provides concrete and reliable information
on how to tackle your opponent int he more efficient and effective
way. Some methods include: Paying attention to possible escape routes
Using your opponent’s weakest areas to your advantage Using common
objects at hand to fight with Preemptive counterattacks This book
offers the basic philosophy and use of hand-to-hand training as it
began, and the author meticulously describes the basis of each skill
to help the reader and athlete understand it clearly. With more than
1,000 photos and 150 techniques, Krav Maga: Use Your Body as a a
Weapon belongs on the bookshelf of everyone interested in this
technique. Skyhorse Publishing, as well as our Sports Publishing
imprint, is proud to publish a broad range of books for readers
interested in sports—books about baseball, pro football, college
football, pro and college basketball, hockey, or soccer, we have a
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book about your sport or your team. In addition to books on popular
team sports, we also publish books for a wide variety of athletes and
sports enthusiasts, including books on running, cycling, horseback
riding, swimming, tennis, martial arts, golf, camping, hiking,
aviation, boating, and so much more. While not every title we publish
becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are
committed to publishing books on subjects that are sometimes
overlooked by other publishers and to authors whose work might not
otherwise find a home.

Krav Maga Professional Tactics
In the spirit of the multi-million copy bestselling SAS Survival
Handbook comes the ultimate survival guide for the 21st century, from
world-famous adventurer and former SAS soldier Bear Grylls. For more
than a decade, Bear Grylls has introduced TV viewers to the most
dramatic wilderness survival situations, through his hit shows such as
Man Vs. Wild. Now, with How to Stay Alive, Bear brings readers inside
the wide variety of vital survival tactics he utilizes all the time,
from basic everyday skills like avoiding blisters, to once-in-alifetime events like surviving a kidnapping. Opening with the basic
survival skills—assembling your survival kit, making a fire, building
a shelter—and then moving on to more specific survival events, such as
escapes, dealing with harsh terrain, and medical emergencies, Grylls
is a sure guide for any type of disaster situation. Along the way we
learn how to: survive in a life raft; land a helicopter in an
emergency; treat hypothermia and frostbite; escape from quicksand; and
numerous other essential, fascinating tips. For serious
outdoorspeople, weekend warriors, and even couch potatoes looking for
a vicarious thrill, How to Stay Alive is an invaluable guide.
Featuring numerous illustrations and diagrams throughout to accompany
the text, How to Stay Alive will be the definitive outdoor survival
tome for years to come.

Krav Maga
If you love the outdoors, you’ll love parachute cord! Strong,
lightweight, and durable, it’s the most versatile material ever
developed for making outdoor gear and accessories. This book shows you
how easy it is to use colorful paracord to create attractive and
useful survival bracelets, lanyards, straps, and more. Paracord
Outdoor Gear Projects takes you step by step through all the knots and
wraps you need to know. Get practical advice on tools and materials,
and learn the right way to melt and fuse the cut ends of your cord.
Whether you’re camping in the wilderness, working outside, or just
walking the dog, you’re sure to find the ideal DIY project here.

Complete Krav Maga
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The author of this concise guide to unarmed combat and self-defence is
a legend. W. E. Fairbairn (1885-1960) spent over thirty years in the
tough environment of the Riot Squads of China's Shanghai Municipal
Police. In order to lower levels of Police mortality at the hands of
Chinese Tongs, he studied ancient Chinese and Japanese martial arts,
including Ju-jitsu, and was the first foreigner to be awarded a black
belt in the discipline. He developed his own system which he called
'Defendu'. At the outbreak of the Second World War, he was recruited
by Britain's Special Operations Executive as an Instructor in unarmed
combat and expounded the deadly mysteries of attack and defence to
scores of trainee agents about to be dropped into occupied Europe. His
methods were approved and officially adopted throughout the British
army. Fairbairn also developed weapons and defence aids such as bullet
proof vests. He is best known as the co-inventor of the famous SykesFairbairn knife. In this book he expounds his distilled experience of
unarmed combat. Fully illustrated, it shows how to deliver deadly
blows with hand, fist, knee and boot; wrist, bear- and strangle holds
(and how to break them); how to throw an enemy, and how to break their
backs; how to disarm a pistol-wielding attacker; and securing a
prisoner. The book also contains a chapter on the use of the rifle in
close combat by Captain P. N. Walbridge.

Knife Fighting
Master the moves of krav maga--the international self-defense and
physical fitness sensation Increasingly popular around the world, krav
maga is the renowned hand-to-hand Martial Arts defense fighting
designed by the Israeli military forces. Swift, powerful, and simple,
it is an effective method for fending off any kind of attacker--and it
is also an amazing workout. Regardless of size, strength, and fitness
level, anyone can master the essentials of krav maga--and reap the
rewards of increased safety, confidence, and conditioning. With moves
you can learn in as little as five minutes, or train and practice for
long-term success, Krav Maga covers all the below: *What is Krav Maga
all about *Instruction on how to protect your body's vulnerable target
and learn weapons defense combat *Use an opponent's momentum to fuel
your counterattack *Escape all kinds of grips and holds *Combine
training punches, kicks, and other moves into a powerful conditioning
workout---to lose weight, increase core strength, and improve muscle
tone *Use specially designed drills and a 12-week training program to
become a kravist---a smart and prepared fighter Written by one of
America's foremost krav maga experts, this exciting new guide opens
the door to an empowering and important set of techniques that you or
anyone can master.

The Code of the Righteous Warrior
Teach Yourself Wing Chun Adapted for the Streets! This is Wing Chun
martial arts training as modern self-defense. It starts with Wing Chun
techniques for beginners and advances up to sticky hands (Wing Chun
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Chi Sao). Anyone interested in martial arts will learn from these Wing
Chun training techniques. Those who will benefit most are: * People
who are thinking about learning Wing Chun Kung Fu but first want an
insight * Those who want to know basic principles and techniques
before joining a Wing Chun dojo * Beginners who want to supplement
their training * Anyone that wants to learn how to adapt classic Wing
Chun to the streets of today * Teachers of Wing Chun Kung Fu who want
some ideas on training beginner students * Anyone that wants to selftrain in Wing Chun Kung Fu You'll love this Wing Chun training manual,
because it adapts a proven martial art to the streets of today. Get it
now. Jam-packed with Wing Chun Training Techniques * The legendary
Wing Chun punch * Arm-locks * Wing Chun strikes including punches,
kicks, elbows, knees, and the chop * Trapping and grabbing *
Interception and counter-attack * Repeating punches * Defending
against common attacks and combinations and much more. Contains 42
Wing Chun Lessons, 97 Training Exercises, and a Never-Ending Training
Timetable! * Basic Wing Chun theory is embedded into practical lessons
* Conditioning exercises to give your body the strength to do the
techniques * Basic footwork for speed and balance * The Centerline
Principle (a core concept in Wing Chun) * Wing Chun training drills
for developing lightning fast reflexes * The direct line principle *
Use of training equipment * Correct body alignment and weight
distribution for greatest stability, speed, and power Learn
Traditional Wing Chun Hand Techniques * Tan Sau (Dispersing Hand) *
Pak Sau (Slapping Hand) * Bong Sau (Wing Arm) * Lap Sau (Pulling Hand)
* Kau Sau (Detaining Hand) * Fut Sau (Outward Palm Arm) * Gum Sau
(Pressing Hand) * Biu Sau (Darting Hand) Includes 4 Free Bonuses Get
your copy of Basic Wing Chun Training today and you will also receive:
* A never-ending Wing Chun training schedule * Special report: How to
swim 50+ meters underwater * A critical first aid guide including an
emergency first aid cheat sheet * The 16 principles of self-defense.
Fundamental lessons to protect yourself from violent attacks This Wing
Chun book is perfect for self-defense. It does not rely on strength or
physical size to be effective. Discover how you can adapt classic Wing
Chun to the streets, because the traditional stuff doesn't work in a
brawl. Get it now.

Sentinel
"The tactics and techniques of two of the greatest competitors in the
history of mixed martial arts combat, Renzo and Royler Gracie, are
captured in this book. Their ôgrapplingö style of martial arts is
explainedùmethods that focus on holds and throws rather than kicks and
punches, and come closer to the spirit and nature of real fighting
than other martial arts. Covered are the history, rules, philosophy,
strategy, and positions of submission grappling, providing a complete
account of this increasingly popular sport."

Advanced Krav Maga: A Complete Reference
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In a reprinted edition of a classic instructional book, now with a new
foreword, the author presents judo as the art of using all parts of
the body to promote general health, covering specific movements and
positions and revealing the martial art's potential for improving
mental and physical coordination. Reprint.

American Krav Maga
Knife Fighting For Beginners! Your Guide To Close Quarters Armed
Combat Are You Ready To Learn All About Knife Fighting? If So You've
Come To The Right Place Here's A Preview Of What This Knife Fighting
Book Contains An Introduction To Knife Fighting The History Of Knife
fighting & Close Quarters Combat Knife Defense Training Common
Problems Getting Started With The Basics Different Knife Grips
Explained Opening Attack Combinations (First Strikes) Combinations You
Need To Know When It Comes To Attacking Where To Aim And Why (Must
Read) And Much, Much More!

Internal Family Systems Skills Training Manual
Internal Family Systems Therapy (IFS) provides a revolutionary
treatment plan for PTSD, anxiety, depression, substance abuse, eating
disorders and more. Using a non-pathologizing, accelerated approach -rooted in neuroscience -- IFS applies inner resources and selfcompassion for healing emotional wounding at its core. This new manual
offers straight-forward explanations and illustrates a wide variety of
applications. Easy to read and highly practical. - Step-by-step
techniques - Annotated case examples - Unique meditations Downloadable exercises, worksheets IFS is Evidence-Based Thirty years
ago, IFS creator Richard Schwartz, PhD, listened to his clients
describing the behaviors and fears of their most extreme parts. He
found that the inner world of all his clients was characterized by
parts who had a positive intent for the client but had taken on
extreme roles in an effort to be safe. He also discovered that these
extreme parts would become less disruptive and more cooperative once
their concerns were addressed and they felt safer. IFS views psychic
multiplicity as the norm: we all have parts. In addition, every part
has a good intention for the client, and every part has value. When
clients listen to all their parts, they can heal their wounded parts.
Today, IFS, which has established a legacy of efficiency and
effectiveness in treating many mental health issues, is being heralded
by Dr. Bessel van der Kolk as a treatment that all clinicians should
know.

Brazilian Jiu-jitsu
An accessible primer on the disciplinary form's principles explains
how to draw on street fighting skills in order to build self-defense
capabilities and promote overall fitness, in a resource that includes
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coverage of such areas as strength training, fat burning, and escaping
a threatening situation. Original.

Krav Maga for Beginners
The oldest and most respected martial arts title in the industry, this
popular monthly magazine addresses the needs of martial artists of all
levels by providing them with information about every style of selfdefense in the world - including techniques and strategies. In
addition, Black Belt produces and markets over 75 martial artsoriented books and videos including many about the works of Bruce Lee,
the best-known marital arts figure in the world.

Black Belt Krav Maga
Starting a new job always brings excitement, anticipation, and perhaps
even a bit of apprehension. One thing is for sure, once you become the
"new boss" you quickly discover that managing other people can be the
most difficult task you face. Your new subordinates will have
different personalities, and different ways of getting the job done.
Some of them may have been former co-workers, and good personal
friends. Many of them may not have the same desire you do to work hard
day after day. Dealing with the many problems a new supervisor faces
isn't easy - but help is available. Here's an instant-answer resource
that takes the guesswork out of supervising other people and helps you
master the problems and challenges you'll face as a new supervisor.
It's packed with literally hundreds of business-tested techniques and
strategies for successfully handling every area of your job - from
dealing with problem people and managing time, to boosting
productivity and improving your communication skills.

Kirigami Home Decorations
The result of extensive research, including an analysis of over 140
active shooter/killer incidents, Krav Maga Extreme Survival provides
an apolitical view of personal safety—concentrating on practical
methods to survive violent situations. In his third book, Gershon Ben
Keren explains how Krav Maga techniques can be used to survive some of
the most relevant, extreme situations including carjackings, home
invasions and attempted mass killings. The book also details predator
profiling methods to aid in the prediction, prevention and avoidance
of violence. Demonstrating effective solutions that have been tried
and tested in both the real world and through reconstructions of reallife events, each section of Krav Maga Extreme Survival presents
detailed instructions alongside a series of photographs that show how
to defend yourself and others against: Attacks in workplaces, homes
and public places Instances of domestic violence including violent and
abusive relationships Assailants armed with knives, handguns, long
barrel firearms, explosives, and improvised weapons Attacks in cars
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and other confined and restricted spaces Vehicular rammings Unarmed
attackers One-on-one assaults and attacks targeting a group
Emphasizing a dynamic assessment of your environment, combined with a
rapid response, Krav Maga Extreme Survival teaches practitioners to
neutralize an assailant's advantage early, before the situation
escalates.

How to Survive The Most Critical 5 Seconds of Your Life
How to Defend Yourself against Armed Assault.

The Ultimate Guide to Reality-Based Self-Defense
Boaz Aviram is the Third in Lineage Israel Defense Forces (IDF) Krav
Maga Chief Instructors at the Combat Fitness Academy succeeding Immi
Lichtenfeld and Eli Avikzar. The original IDF Krav Maga Curriculum
entailed twenty-one hour core training curriculum in which ballpark
two hundred and fifteen techniques were drilled in specialized
sequences to maximize efficiency and tactical navigation of reaching
opponent's pressure points first with devastating results. This twentyOne Hour Core Curriculum was rehearsed over three week period to allow
instructors' evaluations and sufficient training. In this manual the
author is about to make anyone with sufficient one hundred hours of
intensive training in the original Core Curriculum a Krav Maga and
hand-to-hand Combat Expert. Current Hand-to-hand Combat Training
Methods and Martial Arts at large tend to neglect the human reaction
limits and therefore add many drills and techniques that are not
suitable to Hand-to-hand Combat!

The First-time Supervisor's Survival Guide
Krav Maga is recognized as one of the most efficient fighting systems
around today. Based on common sense, it has evolved by necessity in a
region ravaged by fighting for over a century. This book completes the
previous 'Krav Maga Kicks' by the same author, with the more advanced
Krav Maga techniques. This encyclopedic work recapitulates Krav Maga's
history and principles and covers again the opponent's vulnerable
points to be targeted. It then goes on to describe the Strikes, Kicks
and Special Techniques used commonly in KM. After covering the Theory
of Aggression, it does detail advanced Offensive Techniques including
Range Covering, Guard Neutralization and Naturally-flowing
Combinations. The main body of the text will then cover Defenses
against an opponent armed with a stick, a knife or a gun. The last
part describes the use of everyday objects as Improvised Weapons. All
along, the book underlines continuously the cardinal Krav Maga
principle of Retzev, with dozens of examples of 'continuous offensive
motion' until the opponent is fully vanquished. 250 pages, suitable
for beginners and trained Martial Artists from other Schools, are
crammed to the brim with over 1500 Photos and Illustrations!
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Krav Maga Defense
BECAUSE NOT ALL KRAV MAGA IS THE SAME TM Israeli krav maga is the
official self-defense system of the Israel Defense Forces. Krav maga
training shares the same principles for civilians, law enforcement,
and military personnel alike to deliver them from harm's way. Goals
however, are different for law enforcement and military personnel.
This book is designed for security-conscious civilians, law
enforcement officers, military personnel, and security professionals
alike who want to improve their chances of not just surviving an armed
attack, but increase the odds of prevailing without serious injury.
Krav maga's popularity in professional law enforcement, military, and
security circles is attributable to its practicality, simplicity,
quick retention, easy learning curve, and brutal effectiveness. This
effectiveness is built on a few core tenets and simple building
blocks. General principles are applied and customized to suit the
needs of a dynamic violent situation. Contents include: Mind-sets,
reactions, and tactics in response to violence The highest-level
counters against multiple armed attacks and threats Core kick, clinch,
and tackle defenses Core ground survival tactics Multiple-opponent
strategies and tactics Impact weapon defenses Edged weapon defenses
Firearm disarms and retention Includes 954 detailed photographs The
most up-to-date tactics presented in this book focus on the most
common violent scenarios. These techniques derive from the author's
translation of the Israeli Krav Maga Association (IKMA) curriculum.
The IKMA is the governing body for krav maga, recognized by the
Israeli government and headed by Grandmaster Haim Gidon. Responsible
people seek krav maga training as a shield against violence.

Complete Krav Maga
Krav Maga: Real World Solutions to Real World Violence presents a nononsense approach to neutralizing attackers in close quarters. Author
Gershon Ben Keren explains the philosophy behind the Krav Maga method,
which is the basis of the Israel Defense Force's (IDF) devastating
close combat system. This book lays out a systematic approach to selfdefense and provides illustrated confrontation scenarios paired with
tailored practical responses. Accompanied by clear, easy-to-follow
photographs, practical combat skills are described in step-by-step
detail, along with the movement patterns needed to make them effective
in real-life settings. All of the photos in the book were shot in realtime, demonstrating what realistic movements—both from the attacker's
and defender's perspective—look like. Where applicable, techniques
have been shot in the scenarios in which they occur such as bars,
restrooms, ATMs, etc. The situational components of such violent
incidents are explained, so the reader can learn to identify, predict,
and avoid violence before it occurs. Contents of this Krav Maga book
include: What is Krav Maga? Krav Maga Yashir Introduction to author
Gershon Ben Keren Basic Skills (Stances, Movement, Blocking and
Striking)—The Timeline of Violence; Controlling Range; Relative Body
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Positioning; Groin Kick; Driving Knee Self-Defense Scenarios—Knife
Disarming; Gun to Front of Body; Abductions and Hostage Taking; Knife
Shank; Improvised Weapons Unarmed Assaults and Dynamic Components of
Violence—Preventing a Front Headlock; Applying an Effective
Guillotine; Defending Knees in a Clinch and more!

How to Stay Alive
David Kahn, U.S. Chief Instructor of the Israeli Krav Maga
Association, is back again with Krav Maga Defense: How to Defend
Yourself Against the 12 Most Common Street Attacks. Created by the
Israeli army for self-defense, krav maga is gaining popularity around
the world—especially here in the United States. Kahn is a self-defense
expert, teacher, and served as a board member of the original Israeli
Krav Maga Association. Kahn will teach you how to gain the upper hand
in the twelve most common unarmed street attacks the average person is
likely to encounter. He’ll show you how to outmaneuver takedowns, rear
chokes, ambush attacks, sucker punches while texting, knees to the
groin, among other street safety skills. Kahn has instructed everyone
from members at the local Y to executives, celebrities, and all major
federal U.S. law enforcement agencies, as well as all five branches of
the U.S. military. His simple, no-nonsense approach to self-defense is
perfect for men and women of all fitness levels. Don’t become
tomorrow’s headline; Krav Maga Defense will teach you to protect
yourself today.

Basic Wing Chun Training
“Darren Levine has my unqualified support and gratitude for his
contributions to Krav Maga.” –Imi Lichtenfeld, founder of Krav Maga
THE TOP-SELLING GUIDE TO KRAV MAGA IN AN UPDATED AND EXPANDED EDITION
All the defense moves in Complete Krav Maga—from beginner Yellow Belt
to advanced Black Belt—are described in depth and illustrated with
step-by-step photos: • BEGINNER: Punches, kicks, knee strikes and
defense movements • INTERMEDIATE: Counterattacks against knives, guns
and sticks • ADVANCED: Advanced strikes and ground fighting techniques
Based on the principle that it is best to move from defense to attack
as quickly as possible, Complete Krav Maga teaches fast-escape
maneuvers combined with powerful counterattacks. Whether you are big
or small, male or female, young or old, you can use Krav Maga to
protect yourself by exploiting an assailant’s vulnerabilities.

Krav Maga
Three leading Krav Maga instructors outline a street-tested program
for women on how to defend themselves while neutralizing an attacker,
explaining how to use the Israeli personal defense system to turn an
aggressor's size and strength against him while providing illustrated
guidelines for life-saving strikes, kicks and throws. Original.
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Krav Maga Combatives
Combining the science of emotional trauma with concrete psychological
techniques— including dream interpretation, journaling, mindfulness
exercises, and meditation—Shulman's frank and empathetic account will
help readers regain their emotional balance by navigating the passage
from profound sorrow to healing and growth.

Krav Maga Extreme Survival
Krav Maga is a modern and proven self-defense system. Easy to learn
because it is based on natural reflexes, it is extremely efficient to
use against one or more attackers. There is only one goal: to survive
violent conflicts as unscathed as possible. Developed by the Israeli
army and formerly an insider tip in military training, this close
combat system is booming worldwide. Krav Maga is not a traditional or
competitive martial art but pure self-defense. It's all about
survival. Its techniques are constantly developed and adapted to
current threat situations. In his book Krav Maga: Effective Techniques
for Self-Defense, his second on this self-defense method, Carsten
Draheim methodically explains more than 100 Krav Maga techniques for
self-defense—including more than 300 detailed photos—by using the
principles that make this system so successful. It includes
information on both well-founded basics as well as advanced
techniques, depending on the distance to the attacker. The effective
techniques for self-defense in this book help to demonstrate what Krav
Maga is all about, and it also includes exercise tips for more
successful and safe execution and provides information to help the
reader further develop the learned techniques, making this the
official book on Krav Maga training.

Krav Maga
Krav Maga Tactical Survival presents proven solutions to dangerous,
real-life situations. Krav Maga is the official self-defense system of
the Israeli Defense Forces and has been battle-tested by police, armed
forces, private security personnel and security-minded individuals
around the globe for 60 years. Krav Maga teaches you how to quickly
size up a dangerous situation and neutralize your attackers before
they gain the upper hand. This martial arts book is full of examples
of real-world life-threatening situations, and in each case the clear,
step-by-step photographs and text illustrate an effective
solution—showing you how to disrupt your attacker's strategy, disarm
them, damage or destroy their ability to harm you, and quickly
disengage so you can move to a more secure location. Krav Maga
Tactical Survival covers the following essential techniques: Upper
Body Combatives (hammer-fist strikes, hook punches, head-butts, front
kicks and more) De-escalation techniques Spoiling knife and firearm
draws Neutralizing knife and firearm attacks Dealing with unarmed
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attacks (clothing grabs, chokes and bear hugs) Executing pick-ups and
throws

All-in Fighting

Krav Maga Tactical Survival
Approximately 1.9 million women are physically assaulted annually in
the United States alone. In Survive the Unthinkable, Tim Larkin
empowers women to understand that surviving a potential attack isn’t
about being physically bigger, faster, or stronger; it’s about knowing
how to self-protect, not self-defend. Survive the Unthinkable reveals
the effective, proven principles behind Target Focus Training, the
system Larkin has used to train Navy SEALs, celebrities, and soccer
moms. It’s a counter-intuitive mind / body approach women can use to
protect themselves and their loved ones. Readers learn how to identify
the difference between social aggression (which can be avoided) and
asocial violence (which is unavoidable), recognize personal behaviors
that may jeopardize safety, and target highly specific areas on an
attacker’s body for a strategic counterattack. Larkin discusses how
predators think and teaches women how to spot them, outsmart them, and
stop them in their tracks. With principles proven to work regardless
of size, strength, or athleticism, Larkin’s approach revolutionizes
women’s perspective on violence and self-protection. Armed with the
tools to neutralize any threat, readers will blast through the victim
mindset and live freer, safer, more peaceful lives.

The Krav Maga Expert - Mental Training to become Pure Krav
Maga and Hand-to-hand Combat Expert
Presents a training guide to krav maga weapon defenses, and includes
information on weapon awareness training, control holds, defense
against continuous attacks, and hostage situations.

SEAL Survival Guide

Survive the Unthinkable
This thoroughly revised edition of Muay Thai: Advanced Thai Boxing
Techniques teaches intermediate Muay Thai fighters how to counter a
wide range of opponents' attacks. Author Christoph Delp explains the
rules and ceremonial procedures unique to Muay Thai competition,
demonstrates historical and modern techniques, provides training tips,
and details the benefits of training in Thailand--experiencing the art
in its country of origin. The primary focus of Muay Thai Counter
Techniques is on counter-tactics, or techniques used to counter an
attack from one's opponent. Muay Thai is a martial art with a variety
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of impressive techniques; every attack technique can be countered with
a large number of variants. No two fighters will react to an attack in
the same way, because while most Muay Thai fighters learn the same
basic techniques (as presented in Delp's earlier book Muay Thai
Basics), each fighter will go on to learn a wide variety of secondary
techniques and will adapt them to his or her individual fighting
style. This edition includes new full-color photographs throughout in
which many well-known Thai boxers--including champions like Saiyok
Pumphanmuang, Kem Sitsongpeenong, and many others--demonstrate the
most important techniques for competitive success. Suitable for Thai
boxers as well as mixed martial arts (MMA) fighters, Muay Thai Counter
Techniques is a useful addition to the library of anyone seeking to
add more techniques into their repertoire and take their training to
the next level. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Little Black Book of Violence
Anything can happen to anyone, anywhere, at any time. Wouldn’t you
rather know that you had done everything in your power to have
prepared yourself for that moment when something goes wrong? None of
us plan to fail, but we may fail to plan. In Sentinel, author Patrick
McNamara provides an instructional guide filled with survival
techniques for the family. Drawing from his background as a specialoperations agent for twenty-two years, McNamara discusses the
importance of being the protector of the family and provides a host of
techniques, strategies, and procedures to ensure safety. He offers
simple steps for being better prepared for power blackouts, home
invasions, and attacks on the street and more. From your home to your
vehicle and beyond, McNamara discusses how to plan for contingencies.
Sentinel provides the information necessary to help you take charge of
your own domain and be able to count on yourself to protect your own
life and the lives of those close to you.

Krav Maga for Women
Learn the philosophy, techniques, drills and teaching template of the
Krav Maga system developed by the United States Krav Maga Association.
See why everyday people as well as military personnel and law
enfrocement members flock to this easy to remember, easy to learn and
effective self defense system. Written by third degree black belt and
USKMA lead instructor Mark Slane. This is not just the complete levels
one through five curriculum but a complete guide to learning as well
as teaching the system of American Krav Maga.

Krav Maga
Advice on self-defense, based on the authors' Target-Focus Training"
program.
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